El

THE GARDEN CITY HOTEL

Dear guests,

Regretfully we have recently learned that Mynd Spa (our tenant) has permanently
closed its door effective March 19, 2020 and has filed Chapter 7.

At this time, we have no further information and encourage those interested to monitor

the Mynd Spa website or email Sandra Foyil, COO at Sfoyil@myndspa.com.

The hotel hopes to find a new spa tenant in the future and will communicate when such
a plan is defined.



https://www.myndspa.com/
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